
CANCELLATION OF 'RUMP' STOCK HOLDINGS ON DMO PORTFOLIO 
 
 
The UK DMO is also announcing today the cancellation of holdings in two 
'rump' gilts, acquired through secondary market transactions since the 
previous Budget in March 2010. 
 
These are as follows: 
 

• GBP 61 million nominal of 7¾% Treasury Stock 2012-15, reducing total 
amount outstanding to GBP 326.974 million from tomorrow, 23 June 
2010, and 

• GBP 103 million nominal of 2½% Treasury Stock (undated), reducing 
total amount outstanding to GBP 287.422 million from tomorrow, 23 
June 2010. 
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